
Cancellation of After School Club 

Unfortunately due to statutory Health and Safety training for all staff. The after school club on Wednesday 2nd February will be 

cancelled. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Covid Testing Update 

Your child is a close contact in school of a positive Covid case and has no symptoms 

 You will receive an email from school identifying your child as a close contact 

 Please undertake LFT tests daily for 10 days  

 Your child can continue to attend school unless they develop symptoms or have a positive LFT 

Your child develops symptoms of Covid  

 Please do not send your child to school if they have symptoms of Covid (including the new Omicron symptoms) 

 Staff have been asked to contact parents to collect their child if they develop or show symptoms at school, parents 

should immediately arrange to have a PCR test by ordering it online or by calling 119 (see flowchart below) 

 If a PCR test is not undertaken on a child with symptoms they will not be allowed to return to school until their isolation 

period is over 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Link To Government Self Isolation Guidance 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-

possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 
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https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection


Happy New Year! 
 
New for 2022 PAFFS would like to kick off the year’s fundraising with the launch of a new Pre Loved initiative. If there is an 
appetite for it, then four times a year we would like to hold a Pre Loved sale at the Village Hall, these sales will not only offer 
the opportunity to purchase pre loved bargain books, toys and uniform but provide parents, children & our community the 
opportunity to get together over some home baked treats and enjoy an afternoon of crafts & games, whilst raising money for 
this years goal of a school library. 
 
The first event is planned for Saturday 12th February, starting at 1.30pm and will have a Valentines theme. If you have any 
good quality preloved books, toys or uniform that you would like to donate please put them to one side for now, we’re just 
organising drop off points. Also if you’re available to help out on the day or provide any baked goods or a raffle prize please let 
one of the PAFFS team (Faye, Sarah B, Ness, Vicky or Helen Shields) know or message us via the Facebook page. 
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Diary Dates 2022 
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9th – 11th February Robinwood Residential 

12th February PAFFS Valentine PreLoved Event, 1.30pm 

6th April 2.30pm Easter Service 

18th February Last day of school — Start of Half term holidays 

28th February First day of school — End of Half term holidays 

15th March Sports Enhancement Day  

29th March 5pm — 7pm     Parents’ Evening (all children)  

31st March 3:30pm — 5pm     Parents’ Evening (all children)  

2nd April PAFFS Spring/Easter Event 


